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Comments: I have huge concerns about this project. A multi year project over such a large area cannot possibly

address the needs of specific areas. And there is no way to comment on it when you don't say in advance what

will, or will not happen. 

 

Definitely you should not be logging in the high elevations or along wilderness boundaries. I am not against

logging, but I am against vague plans to log in future years without knowing when/where it is happening. 

 

We do not need more roads.Putting roads in closer to wilderness boundaries will only cause increases in illegal

activity in the wilderness. 

 

Logging or road building too close to rivers and streams will be detrimental to the fish, wildlife, water quality and

plant life in those areas. But because your area is too large to judge, there is no way I can point out specific

areas needing protected. 

 

Likewise old growth areas need protected for the sake of the endangered species that live in those areas. And

again, you are not giving information for me to comment on. 

 

The project is simply too large to be discussed. I fear there will be a lack of transparency that will result in

negative impacts on water quality, wildlife, fisheries, old growth, and new roads that impact it all. We moved to

the Swan 40 years ago and have great interest in this project. We hope that your project can be reduced in size

and length of time so that the public will have the proper means to examine, agree, or disagree. Thank you.


